
June 22, 1955

Mr« Edward L. Gates 
Institute of General Semantics 
Lakeville, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Gates:

Mrs. Dorr has authorized me to tell you she would be very 
glad to have her letter regarding The Family of Man published in 
the General Semantics Bulletin. I have always been interested in 
the subject of semantics.

I am enclosing with this letter a brochure about a book by 
my wife, "Mother and Child, " together with some comments on it 
because I feel certain they will interest you.

It may interest you to know that Mrs. Dorr is presently 
making a movie for children in New Hampshire.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: Brochure and comments on "Mother and Child"

cc-Mr. Bruce Downes, Editor 
Popular Photography 
366 Madison Avenue 
Nfew York, New York
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